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Dear friends,

Like in most parts of the world,
Congo too was overshadowed this
year by the COVID 19 virus. All the
schools and universities were closed
since March. Thankfully, the schools in
Congo opened again in October. We are
very grateful for this as in some other
countries schools were shut down again
after some time due to a new surge of
the virus.

Students ready to plant acacia trees around our property

In the developed countries, when the schools close, lessons continue online. This is not
possible with Congolese schools in the countryside, as children have no access to electricity,
the necessary equipment or the
internet.

Another obstacle with schools in
Congo is the problem that in newly
set up schools the teachers do not
receive asalary from the government,
especially with secondary schools in
the countryside, like ours in Mabala.
Instead, the students have to pay
tuition. Since we want to offer free
school lessons to children from poor Everybody is thankful that the school opened again in October

L: Students appreciate free school lessons R: Director Philemon with fresh supplies for the new school year
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